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- Mr. John E. Ward, Chaiman '
. .

Cocmittee on Reactor Licensing & Safety
,

Atomic Industrial Forum, Inc. .

1747 Pennsylvania Avenue
Suite 1150 *
Washington, D. C. 20004

Dear Mr. Ward:-

In your letter of :ovember 18, 1974, relating to our meeting on that
same date concerning the developcent of Standard Technical Specifications
(STS), you su:marized the principal concerns of your Steering Group
with regard to the STS. As discussed at the i;ovember 18 meeting, we
have prepared a guide for the develop .ent and ir.plementation of STS,

by the Regulatory staff, a copy of which is enclosed. I believe that
our plans and current work in STS development as presented in this
guide should allay your concerns and lead to an orderly implementation
of this important star.dardization effort. ,

Sincerely,

/ k'/.

' Edson G. Case, Acting Director
/ Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
IGuide for the Development -

and Implementation of STS
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